Carman/Barton J.V. Construction License No. 12-20214-01
ATTN: Mr. Don Barton
President Jo-t1§102
Post Office Box 458
South Roxana, Illinois 62087

Gentclemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 11, 1982, regarding the items of
noncompliance which we brought to your attention in our letter dated
September 8, 1982,

While your letter did not address all of the items of noncompliance
adequately, we understand that you no longer have your soil tester and
that it was returned to Ascor, Incorporated, License No. 24-18186-01.
Therefore, we have no further questions regarding thil matter.

s

D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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